
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bloxwich Academy  
 
Tanzania Trek Expedition 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

COMING SOON - AN EXCITING OPPORTUNITY  
FOR YOUR SON/DAUGHTER 

 
We are very excited to announce that we are partnering with Camps International to offer 
students the opportunity to go on a life-changing, 4-week expedition to Tanzania, during the 
summer of 2025. Students will spend four weeks working on a range of sustainable and 
meaningful community and conservation projects, as well as undertaking the personal 
adventure challenge of a 4–5-day trek up Mount Meru. 

SAVE THE DATE TO COME ALONG AND FIND OUT MORE:  

WEDNESDAY 20th DECEMBER AT 6:15pm IN THE SIXTH FORM BLOCK  

 

During our Parents Presentation you and your son/daughter will be able to hear more about 
Camps, the expedition and fundraising, as well as how to join the team.  

In the meantime, to get an insight into the expedition, you can see photos from previous 
teams on the Camps Instagram page: https://www.instagram.com/campsint/ 
 
As students are encouraged to raise the funds for this expedition themselves, why not get 
started straight away with some helpful tips and advice: 
https://www.campsinternational.com/fundraising-for-your-expedition/ 
 
We look forward to letting you know more about the expedition soon. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Bloxwich Academy  

https://www.instagram.com/campsint/
https://www.campsinternational.com/fundraising-for-your-expedition/

